
Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

August 20, 2023

Today, the service will be held at 
Bethany Mennonite Church.  



Corner of Creek Rd. & East-West Line at 10:00 a.m. 



All are invited to join in worship at

 Bethany Mennonite Church.



See you back here at NUMC on the 27th!

Those wishing to make a donation to NUMC, you can drop off a cheque in the
black mailbox just outside the glass doors on the Virgil side of the church. 

 Alternatively, e-transfers can be sent to  treasurer@redbrickchurch.ca



Family News ...
Congratulations!!
We are excited to announce the marriage of Jessica Neufeld (Robert & Rahzia
Neufeld) and Brandon Wassmer (John and Gita Wassmer). The wedding took place
on Saturday August 19 here at NUMC.     May God bless the couple in their journey as
husband and wife.



Within Red Brick Church ...

August Prayer Time
Copies of the prayer guide are on the Welcome Centre and available outside the
church office.  You can also download a copy from the church website.   The next
prayer time will be the Tuesday,  September 5 from 6:00 to 7:00 pm. All are welcome
to join us.  We gather in the youth room.

Staffing Update:
On Sept 1, Rachael will be returning to the half-time Worship Coordinator Role from
her Mat Leave. Rachael has already taken on some responsibility of the role
beginning of July, but will be officially back Sept 1. We also would like to give a great
big thanks to Renate for taking on the role and responsibility to help us direct our
worship to God the last 1.5years.  

Attention Music Lovers!
On Saturday October 28th, there will be a workshop and hymn sing to introduce all
music lovers to Voices Together (the new hymnal) at Shantz Mennonite Church in
Baden. Ten NUMCers are already attending. Contact Rachael if you'd like to join the
convoy to Baden!

MCC School Kit Assembly
Wednesday, August 23 at 5:00 pm onward. Everyone is invited to Dorothea & Rudy
Enns’ home/garage (18 Firelane 2A) for a NUMC & community school kit packing
event, followed by a yummy barbecue.   



We welcome Betsy Wall, Executive Director for FIDA-PcH to preach on
"The Peaceable Kingdom Here on Earth". "Haiti: The Other Story" is a short
bio about Betsy and the work FIDA-PcH is doing in Haiti. Copies are
posted on the bulletin boards around the church. FIDA, along with its
working arm in Haiti, productive cooperatives Haiti (pcH) provides
resources to men and women who are motivated to become invested
shareholders in their own productive agricultural cooperative. Resources
include cooperative formation, agricultural training and inputs, a
comprehensive adult literacy program, and an innovative cooperative-
based health services program.

Sunday September 17 
 Guest Speaker Betsy Wall



Administration ...

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday to Friday staff are at
church.   Ring the doorbell at
the glass doors for assistance
or to access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr
ough-the-doors/

Looking Ahead ...
August 27, 2023 
10:00 am    Worship Service 
10:30 am     Cogeco Broadcast of August 13 Worship
                   Service

Church Office
We have found a person for the Office
Administration role and we are anticipating a
beginning of September start date. Details are still
being finalized. Over the summer, the office will be
covered by our current staff and some volunteers.
For the summer there may be times when the
office is not available. Please be patient, leave a
message on the phone and someone will get back
to you. For August if there is a Pastoral Emergency,
please contact Pastor Daniel Janzen .

In Our Community ...
Fall Fundraiser for Haiti
Wednesday September 13, 5:30 pm - 9:30 pm, at
the Trevor Falk Farm 1039 Lakeshore Rd., NOTL.  
 Proceeds supporting adult literacy for 2000 men
and women. See the posters hanging on the
church bulletin boards. Tickets are $100 per
person, individual tickets or a group table of 8
people can be purchased.   Tax Receipts for a
portion of the ticket price will be issued. Contact
Betsy Wall at 519-588-7967 or email at
bestsy.wall@fida-pch.org
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